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Comments: Dear Sirs,

  A major expansion of the Holland Lake lodge to a full destination resort  must be  fully reviewed by

the public landowners and not categorically excluded from a full environmental 

review.

   I do not feel that the owners of the Lodge have conducted the usage of their current

privilege to operate their public land lease in consideration of the 

Public interest.  

  The current owners have been rude and have tolerate  people to leave if they just

land their boats and even sit on the grass.  This is Public Property! They have treated the local people

Quite rudely as if we are note worthy to them and they can act as if they have total ownership

Of the land.  There are also been stories of them cheating the local workers as well.

 Please extend the comment review period so the true sentiment of the local

public can be heard.

  Holland Lake is a great resource and should not be given to an outside

Operator to take the lake more so than they have already

 

Peter C Guynn

   Please extend

  


